
Walden Woods Conservancy 
Committee Reports 

February 2017 
 
Community Garden: 
Nothing to report.  
 
Communications: 
Nothing to report 
 
Documents: 
Awaiting Fuss & O'Neill and Atty. Perlstein 
 
Environmental: 
The committee will be resuming its work in late March to early April depending on the 
weather conditions. Please remember that our annual Walden Woods Earth Day 
Cleanup is scheduled for: 
 
Saturday, April 22, 2017 
10:00 a.m. (meet at pond deck for snacks, trash bags and gloves) 
 
This is the committees biggest annual event and every extra pair of hands help us keep 
the trails, ponds and adjoining areas clean from trash. It's a great event for the entire 
family. Kids love to help mom, dad, grandpa and grandma do their part for Mother 
Earth. Bring your friends as well, it's always a great event and we welcome anyone who 
can help us. 
 
Your Walden Woods Environmental Committee 
 
Meeting House: 
We have contracted to have the MH cleaned once a month.  A reminder was sent out to 
all directors, committee chairs, activity leaders about properly closing up the MH.  
 
Rec & Social Committee: 
Two events were held in February: 

• Soup-er Bowl Party on Sunday February 5 
o Approximately 13 people attended for a fun night of soup, chili, cookies, 

pie, and a topsy-turvy game – enjoyed by all. 

• Zocco’s Night out 
o 34 residents and guests attended.  As usual, great food, good prices, and 

shared community. 
 
Next scheduled events will be in April: Earth Day Cleanup and Spring Fling & Egg Hunt. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Roland 
 
Standards:  
Nothing to report this month. 



 
Welcome: 
January 27, 2017 to February 15, 2017  

 
Welcome Letters Sent:  None 
 
Visits: 1 (Duplex Owner) 
 
Visits to be Made:  2 
1 Townhome (Renter) 
1 Woodmoor (Owner) 
 
 


